
Chairman and Members of the committee, 
 
As a North Dakota landowner, I am writing in support of  
SB2379. This bill is necessary for the protection of access to 
private property. This bill will continue to uphold the basic 
principles and protections of private property owners and still 
will allow if agreed upon by property owner or through legal 
proceedings the allowance of public projects to move forward. 
This will insure our property rights continue to be protected 
from unjust, and unlawful infringement on private property. 
 
Respectfully, 
Lucas Wald 
Edgeley ND 
District 28 
 


